From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C

Date: 11 October 2021 20:46:32

Dear Sirs

We have already objected to the above application listing the many general concerns about Sizewell C not being green, too expensive, inappropriate to the ANOB, and

planned for an area with insufficient road links to support the current residents and tourists. Suggested use of the railway will also destroy many small communities and effectively cut Woodbridge in half. The project may employ some local people but the vast majority of workers will be imported - the net result will be job losses as the booming tourism industry will decline as people will no long want/be able to visit.

However, our latest concern is the last-minute issue of water supply. EDF have been planning this project for 8 years and yet a fundamental requirement has not been considered. Should planning be granted and building go ahead, there will certainly be other major issues for consideration (eg rising sea levels) causing delay, increased cost, and on-going uncertainty for the area.

Whilst the pressure is on to provide more energy, we urge you to REFUSE this application as it is NOT the right project for our times and NOT in the right place.

Yours faithfully

Karen and Martyn White

